[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
INVITATION FOR BIDS

[bookmark: Text3]The Department of Defense, Veterans, and Emergency Management – Directorate of Facilities Engineering (DFE) is conducting a competitive bid process for the Waterville CST Natural Gas Conversion Project in Waterville, Maine.  Bids will be opened at the Directorate of Facilities Engineering – Bldg. 7, 194 Winthrop Street, Augusta, ME at 2:00 p.m. Wednesday, July 1, 2020.

DFE is accepting bids to convert the existing boiler units at the Waterville CST facility from #2 fuel oil to natural gas. The full scope of the work is outlined in the Notice to Contractors.

There will be a Mandatory pre-bid meeting held on Wednesday June 17, 2020. See detailed Notice to Contractors for contact information and COVID considerations.

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of Real Estate Management website: http://www.maine.gov/dafs/brem/business-opportunities
